York, Marylisa

From: MacNeil, Jami

Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2020 3:04 PM

To: Ed Pentaleri

Subject: RE: Comment Letter on Spinney DEP application #L-28397-4E-A-N

Mr. Pentaleri,

Thank you for your additional comments. | understand that one of your concerns is about the type of permit being
reviewed. | will try to clarify. An “individual” NRPA permit, also known as a “full” NRPA permit, is simply a reference to
the level of permit based on the type of activity, and not on the type of applicant. The term “individual” is meant to
distinguish this permit from an NRPA Permit by Rule (which is generally for smaller or more standard projects) and an
NRPA Tier permit (which is only for freshwater wetland alterations). The applicant for an individual NRPA permit may be
an individual person, a corporation, a non-profit, a municipality, a Land Trust, or any other type of person or
organization that has title, right, or interest in the land on which the proposed activities will take place. In the event that
the land is owned by an individual but the proposed activity or structure is for the benefit of a legal entity, the
Department finds it acceptable for either the landowner or the legal entity to be named as the applicant.

Mr. Spinney has provided evidence of title, right, or interest in the property proposed for use and this evidence has been
found sufficient for the Department to accept the application for review. The project under review is a shared-use pier
and boat ramp. The Department does not approve new permanent boat ramps for the sole use of private individual
landowners and their households. To establish that the structures will be truly for shared use, the Department has
required further information from the applicant about the recreation club and the means of legal access for the club to
the proposed structures. The applicant has provided this information and the Department’s review of this information is
ongoing.

The other concerns you raise are being carefully considered by the Department. Your comments will be added to the
Department’s record. The full record is available to be viewed at any time. To view the record, please contact our File
Room at 287-7843.

Sincerely,

-Jami MacNeil

Environmental Specialist III

Bureau of Land Resources

Maine Department of Environmental Protection
(207) 446-4894 | jami.macneil@maine.gov

From: Ed Pentaleri <edpentaleri@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 07, 2020 10:27 AM

To: MacNeil, Jami <Jami.MacNeil@maine.gov>

Subject: Comment Letter on Spinney DEP application #L-28397-4E-A-N

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Ms. MacNeil,



Please find attached a third letter in regard to DEP application #L-28397-4E-A-N by Jeff Spinney for the construction of a
boat ramp and pier system in Alna.

Please confirm your receipt of this document, and let me know if you have questions or would like to discuss further.

Thank you.
-Ed Pentaleri, Alna



